
Mrs. Elvidge’s April 2025 Newsletter  

There is only 1 more 
letter to introduce to the 
class!  After that, we will 
continue to review all the 

letters for the remainder of 
the school year.  Please 

continue to work with your 
child at home reviewing 

letters/sounds, numbers and 
shapes. 

 
 

 

We will be having an Easter egg hunt the 

week of April 7th – 11th, the day depends 

on the weather conditions.  

 By Friday, April 4th, please 

bring in six LARGE plastic eggs with 

your child’s name on each egg.  

We will stuff the eggs with a variety of 

items that are donated on sign-up sheet 

in the hallway!  

Also, please bring in a small white or 

pastel colored, handled paper bag for your 

child to decorate for Easter and collect the 

eggs.  

 

Thanks for helping to make this a fun 

memory & event for your child! 

 
 

 

 FYI- All Trinity forms (Camp 

Registration forms, and ALL class calendars 

and monthly newsletters are available on our 

website at tcnsk.com. 

 Summer is only a couple months away 

so, now is the time to sign up for summer 

camp.  Trinity’s Discovery Camp Program 

runs Monday-Thursday 8:45am-12:15 pm.  

You may sign up for one week or all six 

weeks!  

 
As the weather becomes warmer, 

please make certain your child has 

a change of weather appropriate 

clothes at school.  Thank you! 

Save the Date for Graduation! 
On Wednesday, May 21st we will have our 
Graduation program. We will sing several 

short songs and receive our diplomas! 

Please plan on attending!  

 


